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To whom it may concern,
 I along with my fiance own a small vape shop in Baker City, Oregon called Baker City Vape.
 I not only am part owner of a vape shop I also used these products to quit my nasty habit of
 24 years. If this passes it will as I am sure you know totally put us out of business. I
 understand needing to tax something but 50% Seriously? There has got to be something that
 could be done to tax it at a rate that we can both live with. I really enjoy helping people make
 life changes by switching away from traditional cigarettes. It would be a shame to lose this in
 our little town. I only hope that all the people E-mailing you helps with this decision. Thank
 You for your time, Justin Myers (Baker City Vape)
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